
 

 

Diva Disposal, LLC 

PO Box 147 

Cass City, MI 48726 

 

September 20, 2010 

 

 

 

Dear Recycling Account Customer, 

 

Effective October 1, 2010, we will be making the following changes to our recycling 

program due to changes at the recycling center we utilize in Flint.  Recycling service 

dates for residential garbage customers will stay the same…the 2
nd
 and 4

th
 full week of 

every month.  Lake Township contract will remain as the third Sunday of every 

month from 10am-2pm.  Separation of recycling items is appreciated but not required. 

 

ACCEPTED RECYCLING ITEMS AS OF 10-1-10 

 

• #1 Plastics include most clear bottles: water, sports drinks, juices, pop 

 

• #2 Plastics include most colored bottles: milk, laundry, shampoo, etc 

 

• Tin and Aluminum cans 

 

• Paper including newspaper, office paper, junk mail, magazines, 

paperback books, phone books 

 

• Cardboard boxes and brown paper bags 

 

• No longer taking glass, Styrofoam or plastics #3-#7 

 
If you have any questions regarding these new guidelines, please contact us at 

989-450-3834. 

 

Thank you for your consideration as we make this transition with our vendor and 

again, thank you for your efforts in reducing the volume of recyclable materials that 

end up in our local landfills. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Melanie Radabaugh 

Owner-Diva Disposal, LLC 


